We would like to thank you for choosing our business for your holiday. We really
appreciate it and will do all that we can to ensure that you have a great stay.

We would also like to thank you on behalf of all the other local businesses
that you will be enjoying whilst you are here, the local pubs, restaurants,

shops, visitor attractions and more....

Your spend is critical to the long-term survival of these businesses. Local spend on
its own is not sufficient to support them and they are reliant on guests like you to
sustain and grow our vibrant local visitor economies.

So, a huge thank you from us all and we hope that you will continue to holiday in
England/Wales/Scotland and support the Great British Holiday.

Andrew and, Chrissie Bailey

Graston Farm Cottages



